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CATE Pre-conference: Understanding Self in Self Study: Exploring Problems of Practice in Teacher Education

CSSE 2021, Online

Saturday, May 29th, 2021

1:00 – 4:00 pm MDT

Update: 

We strongly encourage members to submit conference presentations. This is especially important given that sessions within CATE are allocated in part based on the number of submissions, not just the number of members. 

In response to community requests, and with the support of CATE, we had included a pre-conference on the field of S-STEP to assist in better understanding the field and also to provide support for those interested in engaging and publishing in Self-Study practices. 
This year, we are very excited to facilitate an S-STEP symposium titled: Self-study Approaches to Decolonizing and Indigenizing Teacher Practices which includes 3 thoughtful and important presentations from members of our membership.
The 14th S-STEP Castle Conference- Pausing at the Threshold: Opportunity Through, With, and For Self-Study of Teacher Education Practices will be held at the Herstmonceux Castle, East Sussex, England, August 7-12, 2022. As we have seen in the past, a strong Canadian contingent is expected to be present at this highly sought-after conference that brings the international S-STEP community together every 2 years.
https://www.castleconference.com
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Special Issue: In Memory of George Floyd

The death of George Floyd made people around the world aware of the harm
caused by systemic racism and colonization. His final words—“I can’t
breathe”—have been a rallying cry for change in all institutions, including
schools and universities. Studying Teacher Education is interested in self-
studies that address and challenge racism, colonization and other forms of
oppression around the world. We are particularly interested in the

perspectives of educators from racialized/minoritized/marginalized

communities.

https://think.taylorandfrancis.com/special issues/in-memory-of-george-
floyd/?utm source=TFO&utm medium=cms&utm campaign=/PG15472

Update: The deadline has been extended to June 30, 2021.





​
We are open to volunteers to join board. Please let us know if you are interested.
The accumulated membership revenue could be used for a special event and/or publication of a polygraph or other initiatives.

